
January 24, 2012 Senate Question Period 
 

 
Question from Senator Jones regarding Senator’s email addresses on the web 
 
A year ago, Queen’s Senate approved a SORC recommendation “that Senators' names 
and email addresses be published and updated as required in a directory on the University 
Secretariat website,” in order to “facilitate access by Senators to their colleagues.”  The 
minutes record that “The University Secretariat was instructed to publish email addresses 
in list form” (Minutes, 20 Jan. 2011, p. 6).   But to date, the Secretariat has still not 
produced the email addresses “in list form”; it has merely added links for individual 
email addresses to the membership page.   As Chair of Senate, does Principal Woolf 
know why this multiple-address list has still not been published in accordance with a 
motion of a year ago, and will he now ensure that it be done to “facilitate access by 
Senators to their colleagues” and promote Senators’ mutual discussion of Senate 
business? 
 
 
Written response provided by Principal Woolf. 
 
At the request of Senator Jones, the Secretariat will explore with Information Technology 
Services the option of a listserv link on the Senate web page.  
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http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat/senate/agendasminutes/012011/SntEmail.pdf�
http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat/senate/agendasminutes/Jan20_11.pdf�
http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat/senate/membership.html�



